
Georgia Grant Professionals Association (GGPA)
August 27, 2013
Meeting Minutes

The GGPA monthly meeting was held at the Georgia Tech Research Institute from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m., Tuesday, Aug. 27, 2013.
Attendees:  Charles Alford, Danny Blitch, David Bridges, David Broussard, Cathy Brown, William Brust, Lauren Medina Coller, Deb Cook, Sarah Cutright, Amanda Day, Camissa McCurdy, Kimberly Hays de Muga, Jan Heidrich-Rice, Kelly Hopkins, Tanika Jackson, Sally Larsgaard, Brittany Samaylov, Pat Sheppard, Nancy Smallwood, Lonnie Smith, Monique Stevenson, Sonja M. Warner, Gina Wood, and Lynn Young

I. Welcome and Introduction:  Chapter President Sylvia Redic welcomed attendees. 
II. Social Media Workshop was presented by Allison Young, social media director with the Atlanta Community Food Bank. 
III. Minutes for the July 23, 2013 meeting had been emailed in advance of the Aug. 27, 2013 meeting. Motion to approve was made by Nancy Smallwood and seconded by David Broussard. The minutes were approved unanimously by the members.

IV. Treasurer’s Report: Charles Alford reported that the chapter has $5,102.53 in the bank and $250 in the PayPal account. He received and deposited $175.00 from June and July dues.
V. Job Announcements: These open positions were announced: Auditor/Examiner for the Criminal Justice Coordinator Council; Systems of Care Expansion Grant Project Director for the GA Dept. of Behavioral Health and Developmental Disabilities; Grant Account for the City of Roswell; and Financial Analysis II for Gwinnett County. Danny Blitch stated he would post these on the GGPA website, www.ggpa.org. Members and nonmembers are encouraged to send job postings to dblitch@roswellgov.com or info@ggpa.org. 

VI. Scholarships for Grant Professional Certified (GPC) Exam: Danny Blitch announced that scholarships are available for individuals taking the new electronic GPC exam. The cost for sitting for the GPC exam is $539 for GPA members, and $739 for nonmembers. If awarded a scholarship, it will be in the form of a credit directly to GPCI for all or a portion of the GPC exam cost. The scholarship funding comes from donations from individuals, the Grant Professionals Certification Institute and the Grant Professionals Foundation. Any individual interested is welcome to apply starting Sept. 3, 2013. The deadline is Oct. 1, 2013. To submit an application, visit the Georgia Professionals Foundation website at www.grantprofessionalsfoundation.org.

VII. Grant Professionals Impact Survey: Danny Blitch encouraged attendees to complete the Grant Professionals Impact Survey which is intended to measure the vital impact grant professionals make each year. The link is http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2013CommunityImpactSurvey. The survey was intended to close by Friday, Sept. 6 but Danny mentioned it may have to be extended since 300 to 400 survey takers are desired. Those completing the survey will be entered into a drawing for a free year conference registration to the Grant Professionals Association’s 15th Annual Conference in Baltimore, MD Nov. 13-15, 2013. 

VIII. Georgia Grant Professionals Association 2014 Southern Regional Conference update: Amanda Day has conducted site visits at various venues for the conference. A two-full-day conference is anticipated sometime in April or May of 2014. The place and date have not been finalized.
IX. Next Meeting: Tuesday, Sept. 24, 2013 @ 10:00 a.m. at Georgia Tech Research Institute. Byron Rushing, Atlanta Regional Commission representative, will speak about Bike and Ped funding (through the Georgia Dept. of Transportation). 
Minutes provided by Patricia Sheppard, GGPA Secretary.
Minutes for August 27, 2013 meeting were presented at the September 24, 2013 meeting. Motion to approve was made by Danny Blitch and seconded by Lonny Smith. The minutes were approved unanimously by the members.
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